IMPORTANT

AMERSHAM CHARTER FAIR
19TH & 20TH SEPTEMBER

Please take notice that the Annual Charter Fair will be held in the High Street
and Broadway on the above dates, operating within the hours of 1440 hrs and
2330 hrs. approximately.

PARKING RESTRICTIONS

Will COMMENCE at 0001 hrs on 19t September and CEASE at 0600 hrs on

21t September and between these times ALL car parking on the Highway in
High Street, Broadway and Church Street

WILL BE PROHIBITED.

Vehicles which contravene the above waiting restrictions may be towed away
under the “Removal and Disposal of Vehicles Regulations 1986” a charge will
be made to release the vehicle.

VEHICLE ACCESS PERMITS.

Residents, traders and others, with off street parking facilities, who will be
affected by the necessary road closure may apply by text or voice mail
message to our dedicated Amersham Charter Fair mobile number 07518
442149. The following information will be required to obtain your Access
Permit. Your Name, Address, Telephone Number and Car Registration.

All Access Permits will be hand delivered to your Amersham address prior to
the Fair taking place.

Applications should be made before 13t September.

PLEASE NOTE:
The above mobile telephone number is only for obtaining Vehicle
Access Permits and should not be used for any other purposes.
Permits will only be issued for those with off street parking
facilities within the road closure area.

Traders are requested to arrange for deliveries outside of the road closure
hours - 0500 hrs to 2400 hrs on 19t September and 1400 hrs on 20t September
to 0600 hrs on 21st September.

ISSUED BY: W. TYRWHITT-DRAKE - CHARTER HOLDER



